From: Diane Greenwell

To: Clerk"s Office

Subject: LL 21-016 Liquor license at 1515 Johnston Road proposed current capacity 149 Persons
Date: June 24, 2021 8:13:27 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Attention May and City Council,

We are not in support of the proposed application for a liquor license at 1515 Johnston Road (
LL 21-016).

We believe the following locations with liquor licenses are enough to support our community:
White Rock Beach Beer Company

3 Dog Brewing

Wooden Spoon

Bin 101 Wine and Tapas Bar

The proposed additional 3 Dog Brewing in the Miramar Village
Pho777

PG's Jamaican Restaurant

White Rock Indian Flavours

Grounds and Greens

Kappa Japanese Restaurant

Barrique Kitchen and Wine Bar

Diane and Chris Greenwell
304 15152 Russell Avenue
White Rock BC
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